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I am submitting my testimony in support of LD 1033. I feel it is well past time to 
remove the antiquated blue laws of no hunting on Sundays. We are one of the last 
states to have such laws, and it is hurting our economy as well as being a tremendous 
hardship to people who work during the week (i.e. almost everyone).  It is beyond 
ridiculous that people are still forcing their religious piety down the throats of other 
people.  No hunting on Sundays is a bad law, and it is long overdue for repeal.  It is 
only fair that people be allowed to do what they want ON THEIR OWN PROPERTY.


